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Considerations for Reporting to Patient Safety 

Evaluation System 

 

*Information that must be reported  to states under mandatory reporting laws or to other 

federal agencies under other mandates, does not gain PSQIA’s protection from 

disclosure by virtue of being reported  to a patient safety evaluation system as it no 

longer constitutes patient safety work product. However, collecting this data in the 

patient safety evaluation system allows for more inclusive and  accurate data analysis. 

 

 


